COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE
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Memorial Town Hall ( One Library Street ( Georgetown MA  01833


Community Preservation Committee Meeting

[image: image3.wmf]Monday, December 9, 2008

Held at 7:30 PM in the

Town Hall Third Floor Meeting Room
Meeting Minutes

In attendance: E. Davidson, I.Wye, J. DiMento, H. LaCortiglia

Meeting is called to order at:  7:40pm 

Motion by E. Davidson to pay the following bills

Seconded by I.Wye 

Motion carries - unanimously 

· Bills:

	NAME
	AMOUNT
	INVOICE #
	DATE

	 
	 
	 
	 
	 

	Bentley Warren Trucking
	$459.14 
	12302
	10/13/08

	Martha Lyon Landscape
	 
	$4,000.00 
	4
	10/31/08 

	Osgood Decorating
	 
	$1,800.00 
	n/a
	10/30/08 
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Correspondence

· Letter from Historical Commission to Selectmen (CPC cc-ed)



Re: Harry Murch Park

· Email from Coastal Homes Program



Re: Eligibility of homes in program to be included on the State Subsidized 

Housing Inventory  


Members of CPC are reminded that Martha Solish of Coastal Homes will be 

attending our Jan 27 meeting. 

· New Business

· New Project Suggestions:



Historic Shoe Shop Restoration –Historical Society submission

Historic Schoolhouse #3 Preservation Repairs – Historical Commission submission
Historic Union Cemetery Gravestones Restoration (as per the Preservation Plan for the Cemetery)



Historic Harry Murch Park – Rehabilitation





The four project suggestions are received by the committee


Motion by E. Davidson to close the Projects’ Suggestion Acceptance Period for the year.
Seconded by I. Wye 


Motion carries - unanimously

The Projects Suggestions Acceptance period for the FY 2010 cycle is now closed.
· Old Business

· Awaiting response from Historical Commission re: Harry Murch Park tree relocation estimates

· Steve Przyjemski, Martha Solish and Bob Morehouse have been invited to the Jan. 27, 2009 meeting

· Steve Delaney has been invited to the Feb. 10, 2009 meeting

· Elections of CPC officers will be held on Jan 13, 2009

 J. DiMento suggests that he write to the AHTF and the other CPC participating boards and ask for appointees to be named. Also the letter will urge all boards to participate in the coming months. 
By consensus the committee agrees to have J. Dimento send the letter. 

· Future meetings are posted for:






January 13, 2009






January 27, 2009 






February 10, 2009






February 24, 2009

Motion by E. Davidson to adjourn 

Seconded by I. Wye
Motion carries -  unanimously 
Meeting is adjourned at 8:34pm
The Town of Georgetown’s Community Preservation Committee Thanks You for Your Support in the Year 2008.

Visit us on the Web at: www.georgetowncpc.com
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